
 

 

Penn Manor Junior Comets is looking for girls and boys, entering 
Kindergarten through 8th grade for the 2020-2021 school year, 
to cheer for our football teams and at multiple competitions! 

• For parents of children entering 2nd – 8th grade, an informational meeting 
will be held in the Manor Middle School Cafeteria, from 6:00p – 6:45p, on March 
25th, 2020.   

• For parents of children entering Kindergarten and 1st grade, an 
informational meeting on our “pee wee” cheer program, will be held at the 
Manor Middle school cafeteria, from 6:45p – 7:30p, on March 25th, 2020 

• Registration will open on April 1st, 2020 and close on May 16th, 2020.  

• Register online, at www. PMjuniorcomets.com, or google “Penn Manor 
Junior Comets” to find us. 

Cheer registration fee is $110, and $60 for our Pee wee program 

• Questions? Email Erika Ream at pmjccheerdirector19@gmail.com  

 

**PMJC is not affiliated with the Penn Manor School District** 
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